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March 18, 2011

Debra Howland
Executive Director
New Hampshire Public Utilities Commission
21 South Fruit Street, Suite 10
Concord, N.H. 0330 1-2429

Re: Renewal of Electric Aggregator Broker License

Dear Ms. Howland:

Enclosed please find an original and two copies of the application of Taylor Consulting and
Contracting for renewal of the above referenced electric aggregator/broker license, along with a
diskette, and a check for $125.00. The current registration was initially filed in 1999.

The only material change in the application is that I am now 100% owner. Todd Goulet is no
longer a 2.5 % owner as I purchased his membership interest in July 2010. Our website is
currently listed as www.utilitymodule.com but I would prefer if you could change to our
corporate website www.taylorcc.com.

We currently serve commercial and industrial customers; however, we would like to add service
to residential customers later this year. We would use the same business model currently
employed and would not take title to electricity or collect money from customers. Our fee would
be paid directly to us by suppliers. Please advise whether any additional steps need to be taken to
include residential service in our offerings.

Please contact me at the number below, extension 223, if you require any additional information
or clarification. I can also be reached via email at ktomaine@taylorcc.com. Thank you very
much for your attention in this matter.

Sicrely, ~ /2

Karen Tomaine
Chief Executive Officer

Taylor Consulting and Contracting 625 Main Street, Avoca, PA 18641
PH 5704140880 FX: 570.414.0884 www.taylorcc.com
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